Year 7 starting Cardinal Wiseman in September 2020
As Executive Principal of Cardinal Wiseman, I want to take the opportunity to reassure Parents and Carers of Year 6 and the pupils themselves that we are greatly looking forward to meeting them in September. We understand that the transition from Primary to Secondary school is an anxious time ordinarily, however in the current climate we know that the present level of uncertainty may be adding additional worry.

I would like to assure you that we are very much working away behind the scenes to ensure that when the school reopens, the transition process is as smooth and straightforward as possible for all concerned.   Our key staff have been in contact with ALL of the Primary schools to ensure that we know as much about our new Year 7 pupils as possible.   Our SENCo, Mrs Oliver, has also been working closely with Primary staff who work with those pupils who require specific support to ensure your child's start in Year 7 is as smooth as possible.

We have planned two opportunities for Year 6 pupils (whether at home or at school) to engage in Live Events on Microsoft Teams on Tuesday 30th June at 11am and Thursday 2nd July at 11am. This will enable our pupils joining us in September, to meet some of the staff and see some familiar faces. Further details will be sent very shortly.
If you do have any queries, please email our Transition Team, led by Mrs Hirons, Assistant Vice Principal directly on transition@cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk.  If you have any specific queries regarding SEN support please could you contact Mrs Oliver, SENCO directly on foliver@cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk
All our information can be found at this website https://cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk/year-6-to-7-transition/
Please take the time to enjoy the virtual tour of our school, by clicking here, so you can see our wonderful school site.
Mr T. Leverage
Executive Principal

